
Reflections on the needs 
of households with 

Complex Lives and the 
role of the VCSE sector in 
helping to support them  

Recognising the importance that the family dynamic plays in 
health and wellbeing outcomes, we are keen to explore how 
household utilisation opens up new opportunities for more 
integrated and family-based care.

System P provided Insight Packs for Complex 
Lives back in the Spring, but we have now 
gone one step further and developed insight 
for Complex Households.

Thursday 10th November
9:30-11:30am

Make connections • Form virtual networks • Share tools and approaches  

Join us for an interactive Teams led session on:

Please join us to find out how Complex households  
in your Place compare to others across Cheshire  
& Merseyside.  (Part 1 of the session)



If you would like to discuss any of the above in advance, including how to 
ensure your Place information is included in the discussion, please contact:  
 
Andrea Astbury, Programme Director System P 
andrea.astbury@liverpoolccg.nhs.uk 
 
Contact to register for the session: Nicola.Pilling1@nhs.net

• �Consideration of national and 
local context in terms of scale 
and type of investment 

• �Horizon scanning – issues 
that may affect the VCSE 
sector which Places could 
help manage

• �An example of cross sector 
working – reviewing the social 

prescriber/system navigator 
roles and how these differ 
across places  

• ��Providing a funding 
opportunity in two places 
designed to address 
structural challenges 
facing the sector (and its 
relationship with health and 
care)

This will include:

In the meantime, System P would like to take this opportunity 
to reflect on the current VCSE context- common challenges and 
opportunities for better joint working in meeting the needs of 
Complex Families.

The VCSE sector plays a vital 
role in supporting some of our 
most vulnerable communities, 
and in time we hope to include 
their contribution in household 
analysis. 

Part 2


